
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: CRTeam; Tavia Tan; Heidi Costello
Subject: City of Shoreline Contact Us Web form
Date: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 8:16:10 PM

A new entry to a form/survey you have subscribed to has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact Us

Date & Time: 03/10/2015 8:16 PM

Response #: 298

Submitter ID: 2590

IP address: 50.132.6.113

Time to complete: 9 min. , 41 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) North City

2. (○) No Response Needed

3. Robert & Joanne Olson

4. 17833 5th Ave NE, Shoreline 98155

5. Not answered

6. bojolson@aol.com

7. Dear City Council,

Please reconsider the large rezoning that you are proposing to Shoreline. I understand your
 wanting growth, but at the same time, people like me don't want to be forced out by having
 apartment buildings and multiple homes built around me. I have lived in the neighborhood 50
 years, living next door to where my parents lived and attending the Shoreline Public Schools and
 now working for them. This kind of growth will impact our schools in a drastic way. We already
 are so full and overloading with no room to grow. As the registrar of Lake Forest Park School I see
 the school numbers monthly for the district and do you propose new schools for Shoreline??

Also, want to keep my home and neighborhood as a neighborhood of homes and not multiple
 units and apartments. Presently the house north of me is zoned for apartments and we are for the
 35. I am saddened by this. We have put so much time and $$ into our house and don't want to be
 taxed out.

Please reconsider what you are proposing to do.

Joanne Olson
Life time Shoreline resident.
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Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply
 directly to this email.


